 
LEGAL NOTICE

The City of Chillicothe is requesting proposals for the salvage of items from the building on the property within the City’s Plaza Park tax increment financing district commonly known as 616 N. Fourth Street (PIN:  05-29-229-010).
Because the removal of improvements on the property could be dangerous and unsafe, persons submitting proposals should demonstrate experience with salvaging items from properties of this type.  Proof of liability insurance, with the City shown as an additional insured, and the execution of a waiver of liability against the City, will be required.
Proposals should specify the consideration to be paid for salvage rights, the length of time that salvage operations will require and the approximate date when salvage will begin.

Interested persons may contact Rachael Parker at 309-274-3107 for access to the property for inspection purposes prior to submitting a proposal.

Proposals should be submitted in writing to the office of the City Clerk, 908 N. Second St., Chillicothe, IL 61523, between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. on or before Friday, September 28, 2018.  The City reserves the right to reject all proposals.
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